Lakefield Online
Christadelphian Bible School

Monday, August 23" to Saturday, August 28", 2021

God willing, the Lakefield Christadelphian Bible School will be conducted online again this
year. The committee has been working hard to put together a rewarding and spiritually
fulfilling week that mirrors, wherever possible, the principles and programming we have
delivered at Lakefield College, and at Brock
University before that, for well over 30 years.

Bible schools are another small step we can
all take to learn to live as God intends us to
live: to gain understanding, to grow in faith,
and to practice good works. These things are
not beyond our reach, but they do require
our dedicated effort and diligence.

This year’s online programming includes:
* Daily classes from Monday, August 23" to Friday, August 27"
© Bro. Shawn Moynihan will lead classes for both the adults and young adults/teens
» Adult topic: 7am with you always”
» Teen topic: ‘Salvation Stories”
o Bro. Mick Roberts will also lead classes for both the adults and young adults/teens
»  Adult topic: “When Two Become One”
= Teen topic: “The Book of Ruth”
* Each day’s programming will begin with a facilitated discussion of the daily Bible
readings led by Bro. Martin Webster
* Programming to support children will be provided
* Evening programs are scheduled for Monday to Friday
* Bro. Matt Drywood will exhort during the Memorial Service on Wednesday evening
* An online Mary and Martha (aka Sisters’) Tea will be held on Wednesday afternoon
* Opportunities for online informal gatherings and discussions will occur each day
* A young adults/teens open discussion and devotion is planned for each evening
* Saturday morning will start with the Bible readings, followed by the annual Business
Meeting and closing comments

We believe this program will provide a very rewarding and spiritual opportunity for all those
who attend. If you wish to register or find out more information about LCBS 2021, please go
to lakefieldbibleschool.org. Registration will open on or before June 15™.

Please note that there is no charge to attend this year’s Online Bible School, although
donations are welcome.



